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Thursday, 07 March 2024

Dear Parents,

I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the Easter season, I wanted to inform you about an exciting collaborative event that Langley School will be hosting in partnership with Coppice School. We will be organising an Easter Bonnet parade, and we would love for your child to participate.

The Easter Bonnet parade is a wonderful tradition that allows children to showcase their creativity and have fun together. We encourage children to make their own Easter Bonnet at home, we will also be creating some bonnets in school.

To make this event a success, we kindly request parents to consider donating craft items that will be used to make the bonnets. These items will be collected and shared among the classes or across the entire school, ensuring that every child has the opportunity to participate. Your contributions will greatly enhance the creativity and enjoyment of this event. 

Please feel free to send in any spare craft materials such as colourful paper, ribbons, feathers, buttons, and other decorative items. These donations can be handed over to your child's class teacher or directly to the school office. We appreciate any support you can provide in making this event memorable for our pupils and we request that all donations are sent into school by the 15th March.

The Easter Bonnet parade will be held on the 19st March so if you are making a bonnet at home, please send into school by the 18th March. It will be a joyous occasion filled with music, laughter, and the spirit of Easter. We look forward to sharing pictures of the event with you.

Yours Sincerely 



Mrs McCarroll
Head Teacher
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